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April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

 

      This letter is to advise you about our upcoming Kindergarten Orientation for children 

entering Kindergarten in the Plainview-Old Bethpage School District at Pasadena Elementary.  This 

orientation was schedule for Friday, May 29, 2020 at Pasadena Elementary School. Currently, we are 

working on how to provide an orientation in the event that schools continue to be closed due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

  

Let me extend my warmest welcome to your family as your child enters the Plainview-Old 

Bethpage Public Schools as a member of the class of 2033. Please contact Pasadena Elementary 

School directly at (516) 434-3451 with any questions you may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Heitner 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KH/ay 

 

Jodi Marchese 
Assistant Principal 

Karen Heitner 
Principal 

3 Richard Court  
Plainview, New York 11803  

Pasadena Elementary School 

(516) 434-3451 
www.pobschools.org 


